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Parent Forum 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Castilion Primary School, we want to encourage parents and carers to be as involved with the school 
as possible. One of the ways to do this is via the development of a Parent Forum. We would, therefore, 
like to invite you to join our Parent Forum. This forum has been setup to enable you to represent all 
parents and carers regarding any matters they may want to raise with our School and to hear about 
schemes the School may be considering, or to contribute to policies and practice. It will give parents and 
carers a relaxed and informal place to meet with staff to share their views on how things are going at the 
School and how we can improve.  
 
The Parent Forum Meeting will take place on Friday 23rd September 2022 between 2:00pm – 
3:00pm in the School Hall. On this occasion, we will be defining what a Rights Respecting School looks 
like and providing you with the opportunity to explore what this means for the Castilion Primary School 
community.   

Normally, our Parent Forums would be held on a termly basis. However, we would also like to share our 
new phonics scheme with you too, therefore, there will be another Parent Forum Meeting on Friday 30th    
September 2022 from 2:00pm – 3:00pm in the School Hall.  

We hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend, as it is very important for us to be able to 
hear all parents' and carers' views.  

Please complete the slip below and return it to the School Office as soon as possible so we can be sure 
that we cater for the correct number of adults.  

 

Kind regards 

Yvonne Bishop 

Principal Castilion Primary School   

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………... 
 
I/we can/cannot attend the Parents Forum Meeting on the  
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………….  Name: ………………………………………….. 

 


